### 1993-94 SESSION COMMITTEE HEARING RECORDS

# Committee Name: Joint Committee on Finance (JC-Fi)

#### Sample:

Record of Comm. Proceedings ... RCP

- ➤ 05hrAC-EdR\_RCP\_pt01a
- > 05hrAC-EdR\_RCP\_pt01b
- > 05hrAC-EdR\_RCP\_pt02

- > Appointments ... Appt
- > \*\*
- Clearinghouse Rules ... CRule
- > \*\*
- > Committee Hearings ... CH
- > \*\*
- > Committee Reports ... CR
- > \*\*
- > Executive Sessions ... ES
- > \*\*
- > <u>Hearing Records</u> ... HR
- > \*\*
- Miscellaneous ... Misc
- > 9thrJC-Fi\_Misc\_pto7
- > Record of Comm. Proceedings ... RCP
- > \*\*



Mailing address: Post Office Box 7864 Madison, WI 53707-7864

TOMMY G. THOMPSON GOVERNOR JAMES R. KLAUSER

SECRETARY

October 5, 1993

The Honorable Joseph Leean, Co-Chair The Honorable Barbara Linton, Co-Chair Joint Committee on Finance Room 113 South, State Capitol Madison, WI 53702

Dear Senator Leean and Representative Linton:

When will the \$337,230
When will the to the
foliance layer to the
fund? Enclosed please find my letter to Secretary Whitburn of the Department of Health and Social Services (DHSS) approving his proposal to settle an audit disallowance resulting from Medicaid claims for "less than effective" drugs.

DHSS has been notified that the final settlement amount, following an appeal of the original audit finding, is \$192,338. I have approved payment of that amount from the \$529,568 in excess federal funds previously approved as a set-aside for this purpose by the Joint Committee on Finance in June, 1990.

This correspondence is being forwarded to your attention in accordance with s.16.544 of the Wisconsin Statutes.

Sincerely,

James R. Klauser

Sedretary

Enclosure

Members, Joint Committee on Finance CC: Gerald Whitburn, DHSS Henry Dudek, DOA

TOMMY G. THOMPSON GOVERNOR JAMES R. KLAUSER SECRETARY



Mailing address: Post Office Box 7864 Madison, WI 53707-7864

October 5, 1993

Gerald Whitburn, Secretary
Department of Health and Social Services
1 West Wilson Street
Post Office Box 7850
Madison, WI 53707-7850

Dear Secretary Whitburn:

Thank you for your letter regarding your proposed resolution of the disallowance resulting from the Medicaid claims for "less than effective" drugs. I understand that, as a result of your appeal on this decision, the final settlement amount is \$192,338 and that you plan to pay this settlement out of the \$529,568 in excess federal funds originally set aside for this purpose in June, 1990. The balance, \$337,230, will remain in the excess federal reimbursement fund to be used for future disallowances or lapse to the general fund. I approve your plan to settle this disallowance in this way.

Sincerely,

James R. Klauser

Secketary

Mailing address: Post Office Box 7864 Madison, WI 53707-7864

TOMMY G. THOMPSON GOVERNOR James R. Klauser SECRETARY

October 5, 1993

The Honorable Joseph Leean, Co-Chair The Honorable Barbara Linton, Co-Chair Joint Committee on Finance Room 113 South, State Capitol Madison, WI 53702

Dear Senator Leean and Representative Linton:

Enclosed please find my letter to Secretary Whitburn of the Department of Health and Social Services (DHSS) approving his proposal to settle an audit disallowance resulting from Medicaid claims for "less than effective" drugs.

DHSS has been notified that the final settlement amount, following an appeal of the original audit finding, is \$192,338. I have approved payment of that amount from the \$529,568 in excess federal funds previously approved as a set-aside for this purpose by the Joint Committee on Finance in June, 1990.

This correspondence is being forwarded to your attention in accordance with s.16.544 of the Wisconsin Statutes.

Sincerely,

James R. Klauser

Sedretary

Enclosure

Members, Joint Committee on Finance Gerald Whitburn, DHSS

Henry Dudek, DOA

TOMMY G. THOMPSON GOVERNOR JAMES R. KLAUSER SECRETARY



Mailing address: Post Office Box 7864 Madison, WI 53707-7864

October 5, 1993

Gerald Whitburn, Secretary
Department of Health and Social Services
1 West Wilson Street
Post Office Box 7850
Madison, WI 53707-7850

Dear Secretary Whitburn:

Thank you for your letter regarding your proposed resolution of the disallowance resulting from the Medicaid claims for "less than effective" drugs. I understand that, as a result of your appeal on this decision, the final settlement amount is \$192,338 and that you plan to pay this settlement out of the \$529,568 in excess federal funds originally set aside for this purpose in June, 1990. The balance, \$337,230, will remain in the excess federal reimbursement fund to be used for future disallowances or lapse to the general fund. I approve your plan to settle this disallowance in this way.

Sincerely,

James R. Klauser

Secretary